
∙∙                            
 
 

                                                               Sullivan Elementary School 
 
         6016 – 152 Street, Surrey, BC V3S 3K6  • Ph: (604) 597-1977 •  Fax: (604) 597-9320 
   
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Sullivan Students:   December 14, 2020 
 
As you know, students in the Surrey Blended Transition program had the opportunity to 
transition back into the regular in-class program beginning in January.  

• With students transitioning back from Surrey Blended, the reorganization of 
elementary schools becomes a necessity 

• This is not something we would normally do in January, but it is necessary in 
this unique time 

• We are fortunate to be able to maintain consistency, and will continue to 
have two blended classes and eleven face-to-face classes, with very few 
moves necessary. Letters have already gone out to all students that are 
moving classes. If you have not received a personal letter, your child will be 
staying in the same class for the remainder of the year. 

• Our teachers are looking forward to welcoming their new students to their 
classroom and building a new learning community 

• With minimal change in classes, January should see a smooth continuation of 
learning for everyone 

 
The placement of students is determined through school-based professional decisions. 
We feel confident that each child has been placed appropriately.  
 
Thanks for your support and patience with this process and for helping us re-start an 
unusual but wonderful year at Sullivan! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shelley Stark 
Shelley Stark 
Principal 
 
 


